

NATIVE VILLAGE OF BARROW IÑUPIAT TRADITIONAL GOVERNMENT

March 2, 2023

CITY OF UTQIAGVIK PO BOX 629 BARROW, ALASKA 99723 ATT: ELIZABETH TOOVAK

Subject:

Annual Meeting of NVB: April 2023

Donations Request

To whom it may concern:

The Native Village of Barrow has set the date for our Native Village of Barrow Annual Meeting and it is scheduled for April 01, 2023; and we have been directed by our Tribal Council to seek donations for our Annual Meeting.

We are contacting your business because it is one of the many successful businesses in this community.

Any donation will be really appreciated and will be great "Public Relations" by your organization logo! Such as: Cups, Water Jugs, Pens, tablets, carrying cases, sewing packets, or travel bags, gift coupons – for gas/electric, or gas for vehicles, beanie hats, cap type hats, shirts, sweatpants sets, jackets and etc. Any item that can be beneficial for tribal member(s) usage within our community of Barrow, Alaska, will be accepted.

And if you need back-up documentation for IRS Tax-Right-Off, please let us know if you are interested in that type of receipt for your donations.

Quyanaqpak for your consideration and May your business continue to thrive. You may contact our office at 852-4411 if you have any questions or comments. Again, thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Donnakpyn Donna Kippi

Tribal Operations Clerk

cc: files